
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
I  e-mailed you the when you had your last meeting. Well since than, things haven't gotten any 
better.  We received the packet for  the four private insurances.  Put when asked which 
insurance is going to be used by the providers that we have we have not been able to get 
answers.  We want to know which insurance  the providers we have now is going to have so we 
can have the same doctors, pharmacy, and hospital and other providers that we have.  It is 
December 1 and have only until December 17 to receive all this information that we all need to 
know.  There are 560,000 clients that are waiting for all these answers and over 20,000 care 
providers that are wanting to know answers.    It seems like that everything has to be rush, rush 
and  not giving enough time to get everything put in place like it should be done.  The clients 
are the people that are going to get hurt over all this because they are not going to get the care 
they have been receiving and most likely not be able to go to the providers that they have been 
going to. 
 
Margie Mitchell 
Caregiver, Guardian, and mother for my son that is on medicaid,. 
Prunes1962@hotmail.com 
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